
This week in Year 6 we have studied the artwork of Monet and used different mediums to assess the 

effects. Of course, we are still practising our production- this week we have finalised the dance 

routines and started to introduce props into our scenes. We have also continued to work hard to 

ensure the success of our Enterprise project, which will conclude on the 10th July after school (more 

information to follow). 

Next week we are looking forward to: 

 Sports week! 

 Sports Day. 

 The Daily Mile. 

 Continuing to practise our production. 

 Continuing to build our business as part of our Enterprise project. 

 

Homework 

Homework this week is PE focused. Keep a food diary for three days consecutively and separate the 

food you have eaten into food ‘groups’- carbohydrates, fats and protein etc. Additionally, complete 

the attached challenge. Ensure it is signed by an adult before it is returned! 

Homework this term will be based on other areas of the curriculum apart from English and maths. 

There will be elements of the core subjects, of course, but it is important to also develop scientific 

and creative skills as well before the children enter year 7. If you have any queries about this, please 

let me know! 

Thank you for your support with this. If your child is unable to complete the homework for whatever 

reason, please let me know via a letter. Internet access is available at school for those who do not 

have it at home. 

 

The Year 6 team 


